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DIVISION MEMORAMDUM
No. b2l s.2013

SEMINAR WORKSHOP ON PSYCHOSOCIAL SUPPORT FOR SURVIVORS OF
DISASTERS AND CALAMITIES

To: OIC, Assistant Superintendents
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OIC
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Heads Private Elementary and Secondary Schools

1. Attached is Regional Memoradum No.841, s. 2013, dated October 8, 2013, entitled,
“SEMINAR WORKSHOP ON PSYCHOSOCIAL SUPPORT FOR SURVIVORS OF
DISASTERS AND CALAMITIES,” on November 11-12, 2013 at the University of the
Philippines Cebu, Lahug, Cebu City.

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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Asst.Schools Division Superintendent (032)414-7457
Accountig Section: (032)254-2632
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REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS
REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

KAGAWARAN NG EDUKASYON é
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION DQ -JED
REHIYON VII, GITNANG VISAYAS
DEPARTMENT '“ EDUCATION

REGION VII, CENTRAL VISAYAS

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
0CT 0 8 2013
REGION EMORANDUM
No. _gAH’ . 5. 2013
SEMINAR WORKSHOP ON PSYCHOSOCIAL SUPPORT FOR SURVIVORS OF

DISASTERS AND CALAMITIES

To : Schools Division Superintendents

Officers-in-Charge of Regular and Interim Divisions
1. Enclosed is a letter from Ms. Portia D. Dacalos, RGC, Coordinator, Philippine

Guidance and Counseling Association, Inc. - Cebu Chapter, inviting Registered Guidance
Counselors to attend the “Seminar Workshop on Psychosocial Support for Survivors
of Disasters and Calamities” on November 11-12, 2013 at the University of the
Philippines Cebu, Lahug, Cebu City.

2. For particulars, please refer to the attached communication.

3. Attendance of teachers and students to this training is subject to your discretion
based on existing DepED policies.

3. For your proper guidance and wide dissemination.
CARMELITAT. DULA:GON

Director Il
Officer-In-Charge

CTD/EBE, J/mgb

Regional Director’s Office: Tel. nos.: (032) 231-1433: 231-1309; Telefax 414-7399; 414-7325; Asst. Regionat Dircctor’s Office Telefax: (032) 255-4542;
Field Effectiveness Division: (032) 414-7324; Curriculum Leaming Materials Division (032) 414-7323;

Quality Assurance and Accountability Division: (032) 231- 1071; Resource Mobilization and Special Programs and Projects Division: (032) 254-7062;
Training and Development Division: (032} 255-5239 loc. 112: Planning, Policy and Research Division: (032) 233-9030: 414-7065;
Administrative Division: (032) 414-7326; 255-1313: 414-7366 4 14-4367; Budget and Finance Division: (032) 256-2375; 253-8061. 414-7321
Website: http:++www.depedro7 .com.ph
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PGCA Cebu Chapter

Philippine Guidance and Counseting Association. inc. v

1 October 2013

Dr. Carmelita T. Dulangon
DepEd Regional Director
Region Vil

Dear Dr. Dulangon:
Greetings.

The Professional Regulatory Board (PRB) of the Guidance and Counseling Profession has
commissioned the Philippine Guidance and Counseling Assadiation (PGCA), to train and
capacitate registered guidance counselors on being ready to respond and give psychosocial
support to survivors during disasters and calamities. For the purpose, PGCA has designed a
module on “Psychasocial Support for Survivors of Disasters and Calamities” and has scheduled a
seminar workshop for its use to the different PGCA local chapters. Other than the learning
experience that can be gained from the seminar workshop, participants will also earn points
needed for renewal of licensure,

However, the seminar is for a limited number of participants because of the nature of the
activities. Thus, while the seminar is very worthwhile for all those in the counseling profession,
yet the program’s priority would he the Registered Guidance Counselors.

The PGCA Cebu Chapter has scheduled the said seminar workshop for the Visayas region on
November 11-12, 2013 at the University of the Philippines Cebu. To cover the cost for meals,
snacks and photocopying of materials needed for the sessions, participants will be asked for a
minimal fee of seven hundred pesos (Php 700.00) for the two days.

We would then like to invite and encourage Registered Guidance Counselors to take the
opportunity of what has been prepared and targeted for them. May we request those interested
to kindly confirm their participation to Ms. Arnie Tacdoro, CIT (Fax No.: 261-7740) not later
than October 31, 2013. Payments can be made to Ms. Arnie Tacdoro. For Check payments,

kindly use the account name Guidance and Personnel Circle-PGCA Cebu; Banco De Oro (BDO)
Account # 808025223.

In this connection, may we request CHED Region V]I for support and end
scheduled PGCA seminar-workshop. PP orsement of the

In anticipation thereof, we express our sincerest appreciation and gratitude.

Sineerely,

D. DACALQS, RGC
Coordinator




